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22.05.19- 24.05.19 Yr6 Kingswood 
Residential 

27.05.19 – 31.05.19 May Half Term 
03.6.19 School reopens 

04.06.19 EYFS Sports Day 
05.06.19 Sports Day 

9.15am -  Years 1,2 & 3 
11.00am – Years 4,5 & 6 

10.06.19 Reception Induction 
Meeting 5.30pm-6.30pm 

14.06.19 EYFS Father’s Day 
9.15am-10.15am –Nam & RH 

1.45pm-2.45pm – Npm & RKW 
17.06.19 Nursery Induction Meeting 

5.50pm-6.30pm 
03.07.19 KS2 Production 7.00pm 
04.07.19 KS2 Production 7.0pm 

18.07.19 Leavers Assembly 2.00pm 
17.07.19 EYFS Fun Day 

19.07.19 End of School Year 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 17th May 2019  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been remiss of me to not mention in the newsletter that Mrs Mills in 
the school office has moved on to a new position elsewhere. Mrs Mills 
worked at Netherbrook in the office for nearly 13 years and was a very 
valued and respected member of staff. She has been successful in gaining a 
promotion to Office Manager at a school in Sandwell. We hope that we will 
still see her from time to time and we thank her for her superb contribution 
to the school over so many years, she will be greatly missed.  
 
In Mrs Mill’s absence, Mrs Thompson and Ms Davies will be running the 
office whilst we consider recruitment options. There will also be a few other 
staffing changes at the end of this year which I will announce in due course.  
 
A huge well done to Year 6 this week for completing their KS2 SATs exams. 
The children have worked so hard all year and they have been brilliant this 
week too. Regardless of their actual exam results, I am very proud of the 
effort and determination they have shown over the last few months and I 
hope that they do as well as their effort deserves. Results will be released 
by the DfE in July and will be sent home in the pupils’ final reports. Year 2 
have also been sitting their KS1 SATs tests this week and have worked really 
hard and have had a fantastic attitude throughout.  
 
Many pupils in Year 6 will be attending the residential visit next week at the 
Kingswood Adventure Centre in Staffordshire. This is from Wednesday til 
Friday. Please make sure that you know the dates, times and organisational 
arrangements for this trip if your child is taking part. Please see Mrs Moore 
or Miss Gordon if you have any questions.  
 
The school is closed to pupils on Thursday 23rd May for the european 
parliament elections. Please do not send your child to school on this day. 
Year 6 pupils attending the residential are not affected by this closure. 
 
We break up for half term on Friday 24th May for a week and return to 
school on Monday 3rd June at 8.45am. Please note that weather permitting, 
Sports Days will be held in the first week back after half term. Early Years 
Sports Day is Tuesday 4th June and Lower and Upper School Sports Day is on 
Wednesday 5th June at the times stated in the dates section of this 
newsletter. We hope to see you there to cheer on your child.   

 

. 
  

 Melody B, Chloe C, Amelia S, Roman R, Freya P, Lorelai-
Jazaine E, Kamren S, Cassie M, Kiera B, Owain B. 

We still have places available in 
our Nursery for September 2019. 

Please ask reception for an 
application form. 

 

                    
 

Time for Two's provision is 
available for eligible children the 

term following their second 
birthday. Please contact                    

Mrs. Homer 01384 818409 for 
further information. 
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